
Thankyou

What to do now?
Your application has been made with the information you provided.

Our Seroja Project team will process your application with General Secretary, Mary Franklyn

Upon acceptance, our member support package will be paid directly into your account with an 
email to you confirming the payment.

If you have any questions, or require clarification, please contact us on 08 9210 6000, or email 
membership@sstuwa.org.au

Authorised by Mary Franklyn, General Secretary, The State School Teachers' Union of W.A.

ABN 54 478 094 635 © 2025

mailto:membership@sstuwa.org.au?subject=Seroja Member Assistance Package (April 2021)

